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June 3, 1964

Memorandum for Professor Agger

I appreciated very much receiving your letter of May 25th
with its enclosures.

I certainly agree with you that there is a real opportunity
constructive service in this area. Incidentally, Mr. Ramey
undoubtedly be getiing in touch with you within the next
or two to tell youithat arrangements have been made through
Fund to cover the tultion of Mr. and Mrs. Reynolds
the sumer term and for the coming academic year.

1

Qgﬁ

I appreciate very much the initiative that you are taking
this ma .

E

Arthur 8. Flemming



	1214

